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Important dates: 
 

 
March 

 
*Friday 18th* 
Oak Class Clarinet 
Concert 9.15am in 
the hall 
 
 
*Friday 18th* 
Red Nose Day 
 
 
*Monday 21st* 
Parent’s Evening 
(details to follow) 
 
 
*Friday 25th* 
Beetle Drive and 
Egg Hunt 
(details to follow) 
 
 
*Monday 28th-
Wednesday 30th* 
Oak Class 
Residential 
 
 
 

April 
 

*Friday 1st* 
Break up for Easter 
 
 
*Monday 19th* 
Children back to 
school 
 
*Wednesday 27th* 
School photos 
 
 

May 
 

*Monday 9th* 
Year 6 SATS week 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2022 

BOSLEY BULLETIN 

   Since coming back after half term, the  
   children have settled back to their learning 
   with commitment and enthusiasm.  

   Our first week back ended with fun and 
excitement as we celebrated World Book Day in school. It was 
fantastic to see all the children and staff dress up as their 
favourite character from a book. Children also enjoyed afternoon 
tea (and cake!) whilst sharing their favourite books with one 
another. 

 

Red Nose Day 2022 

On Friday 18th March we 
will be dressing up and 
celebrating Comic 

Relief. If they wish, children can 
come to school dressed in red and/
or white. 

We would like to ask that you send 
your child in with a monetary 
donation so that we can do our bit 
to help people live free from 
poverty, violence and 
discrimination. Money raised this 
year will include funding 
organisations that are supporting 
people right now in Ukraine, and 
those attempting to cross the 
border to seek safety. 

From Monday 14th March, we will 
also be selling Red Noses for a 
£1.50 so if your child would to 
purchase one, please send them 
into school with the correct 
money. The Red Noses will be for 
sale at first break each day next 
week. 

 

Oak Class Clarinet 
Concert 

We would like to 
invite the parents/
grandparents of 

children in Oak Class to come along 
to a Clarinet Concert next Friday at 
9.30am. The concert will be held in 
the school hall. The concert will be 
recorded so can be sent out to any 
families who are unable to make it 
on Friday. 

BB Club 
A reminder for booking onto BB 
Club...Please continue to book 
your child’s place and pay via 
school spider but also contact 
Rachel on 07785 186159 to let her 
know your child will be attending. 
 

 

Sports After-
School Club 

Due to us having 
a number of 

different coaches come into school 
to teach different elements of P.E. 
I would just like to let you know 
that from week commencing 21st 
March, our sport provider can only 
accommodate an after school sport 
club on a Tuesday each week. 
Please book this club via school 
spider. 

Apologies for the inconvenience 
this may cause. We will of course 
review this in the summer term. 

 

 

Parents Evening 

We will be setting up 
a booking system 

early next week, communication 
will be sent out via school spider. 

Pre-school parents evening will be 
held after Easter, Miss Forbes will 
be in touch after the holidays with 
dates and times. 



 

Blossom Class 

Year 1 have been 
busy with their 
observation drawings this week 
as they start to learn about 
their new topics of plants. 

The pre-school and reception 
children have been exploring 
different seeds where they 
have been discussing the size, 
shape and texture. They too 
created observational drawings 
of a seed labelling them using 
adjectives to describe each 
seed. 

 

 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. - Thursday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

 

 
 

 

Class News 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE – Louis 

 

Willow Class: 

BELIEVE - Elise 

 

Oak Class: 

RELATE - Gracie-Lilly 

 

LENT KINDNESS AWARDS 

Blossom Class 

Leo and Oliver Lewis 

Willow Class 

Harry  

Oak Class 

Holly 

 

 

 

Become a School Governor  
 
The school’s governing board is responsible for providing confident and 
strategic leadership, and creating robust accountability, oversight and 
assurance for the school’s educational and financial performance. Our 
governing board is passionate about education and committed to continuous 
school improvement to ensure the best possible outcomes for our pupils. 
 
 
The role of a parent governor 
As a parent governor, you’ll work with the board to make sure it effectively 
carries out the duties referred to above. You’ll also play a vital role in 
bringing a parental perspective to the governing board, but you’re not there 
to speak ‘on behalf’ of the parent body. 
To be a parent governor you should have: 
· A strong commitment to the role and to improving outcomes for children 
· Good inter-personal skills, curiosity, and a willingness to learn and 
develop new skills 
· The specific skills required to make sure the governing board delivers 
effective governance 
 

Preferable skills and competencies  
Governors do not need any formal qualifications but must be aged 18 years 
and over. 
If you have a passion for improving the life chances of the children at Bosley 
St. Mary’s and can offer supportive challenge to the leadership of our school 
to help us to fulfil our vision, please contact Miss Rippon on 01260 223280 
or via email at head@bosleyschool.co.uk who will provide you with all the 
necessary paperwork for you to be able to stand for election. 
 

 

 

 

Willow Class 

Oak Class have 
started their new DT 
topic which links well with 
their learning in Science. 

They have explored and 
evaluated the use of 
greenhouses, why they are 
used, focusing specifically at 
the structure of how they are 
made. 

Over the next few weeks they 
will be designing and making 
their own greenhouses as well 
as planting, cultivating and 
tending to their own plants. 

 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Wednesday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

 

 

Oak Class 

Oak Class are in 
the final preparations of 
practicing for their clarinet 
concert next Friday. 

They have worked 
exceptionally hard each week 
as they learn to read music and 
play a number of different 
tunes ready to showcase their 
new skills to their parents and 
to the rest of school. 

We can’t wait! 

 

 

 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Tuesday  

Forest Schools - Thursday 


